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Dep'artmenl of Finance Ministére des Finances
Canada Canada
Ottawa, Canada
K1A 0G5
20 2016

2016FIN436780

Ms. Carol Tapanila
SRR ST iy

Dear Ms. Tapanila:

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of November 26, 2015, which was
referred by the Office of the Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada, the
Honourable Jody-Wilson-Raybould, to the Minister of Finance, the Honourable

Bill Morneau.

Please be assured that your comments will be brought to the Minister’s attention as soon
as possible.

NW

Departmental Correspondence Unit

Canada



